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In Reception this week Miss Spencer has had lots of keen gardeners helping to pull up weeds 
in our garden area in preparation for planting vegetables and flowers. Their focus book this 
week was, 'We are Family.' The children took turns to talk about who is in their families and 

what they like doing together. They also looked at animals and sorted them into families 
during their maths sessions. Keep up the good work Reception children! 

Fantastic Behaviour Awards  
The children who have impressed their teachers over the last week are: 
Miss Spencer – Ben  Mrs Stoves – Aaliyah   
Mrs Walker – Milly   Mr Rose – Bobby  
 

Circus themed lunch on Thursday 3rd October 
Roll up, roll up, roll up! The circus is coming to the school kitchen for 
one day only! We will be decorating the hall with bunting, clowns 

and acrobats, before having a circus themed lunch. 
Children can choose from ‘Big Top Burgers’ or 
‘Strongman’s Sausages’ with fries, and toffee apples 
or clown cookies for dessert. Every child who stays for 
a school dinner on that day will also get a free clown nose from the ringmaster, 
so don’t forget the date – we don’t want anyone to miss the experience!  

 
Attendance  
This week’s winners of the best attendance prize are the children in Miss Spencer’s class. Well 
done everyone!  
   
Mrs Walker’s Scientists 
The children in Mrs Walker's have been finding out about food 
chains in science. They have been using words such as predator, 
prey, consumer and producer. The children have also been sorting 
animals into groups of herbivores and carnivores, 
These children have painted some food chains. 
 
Regular Readers The following children have read at home 7 times (or even more!) and we 

are so proud of them that we want to share their names with you!  
Miss Spencer – Rory, Justin 
Mrs Walker – Alex, Cassidy, Gracie, Jayden 
Mrs Stoves – Ruby T, Pooya, Lily, Ruby S, Haiden 
Mr Rose – Amaan, Victoria, Thaaranika, Hollie 
Well done children – I am so proud of you for continuing to read every day. 
Fantastic work! 

 



 
Superstars Certificates for outstanding work 
The following children have all worked their socks off in class and 
have been awarded a certificate for their great attitude to learning:  
Miss Spencer – Justin and Penny Mrs Stoves – Sullivan and Nelly 
Mrs Walker – Remee and Myla Mr Rose – Sarah and Rory  
 

Free Lego Robotics at Judges Lodgings Museum - Saturday 5 October, 
11am – 3.30pm 
Let the kids be inspired with making, coding, and programming their Lego 
robots! 
Use Lego kits to inspire your child to learn creativity, 
programming, and coding in this free family session. Spend 
time together, have fun and gain new skills. This fantastic 
event is free and no booking is required.  
 

Year 3&4 Inventors 
Y3&4 children have been using their imaginations 
to create a game that could be played by 
characters in our story, 'Ug: Boy Genius of the 
Stone Age.'  They will be writing game instructions 
with a Stone Age twist…. I have already heard 
talk of games such as ‘Footstone’ and ‘Basketrock’ 
and I can’t wait to read the finished instructions! 

 
Date for your diary 
The school photographer will be coming in on Thursday 10th October to 
take individual portraits and family group photos. 
 
Best wishes   
 
 

C. Bright 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


